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John Skulborstad
4600 Jackson Blwvd.
Rapid City, Sb 57702

Rick Holpp(SDI)
11083 Tim Tam Way
Parker, CO 80138

Dear Mr. Holpp: July 2,2009

As to the non-compliance items identified by the City of Rapid City at 4616
Jackson Blvd., those items described in vour certified letter are such that
they need to be addressed on-site so as to eliminate any confusion as to
that which SDI is willing to address and remedy prior to the July 23rd Plan-

ning Commission.

The last item indicated concerning the medium sized deciduous tree would be
that which has already been planted previously and that being a Acer x freeman
Sjenna Glen Maple. As to areas to be reseeded, replacing rock and adding rock
are issues that will require meeting on~site to discuss my concerns and what

needs to be addressed.

So please feel free to contact me at your earliest convience and we can setup
a date and time to meet on-site to discuss further my concerms. At this time,
1'11 be faxing this letter to you as well as dropping off a copy to Growth
Manangement for their files. I can be contacted at 605-431-8838.

cei Vicki Fisher RECEIVED

JUL 0. 2008

Rapid City Growth
Management Department



